From: Phillip Bonina <pbonina@paragon-partners.com>

To: Michael Leifer

CcC: Michelle Pase; Colin Valles

Sent: 9/12/2023 1:26:43 PM

Subject: RE: City of Lake Forest adv. Forest Glen

Thank you, Mr. Leifer, received and understood.
We look forward to working with you on this matter.

Sincerely;

Phillip L. Bonina
Senior Project Manager

5660 Katella Avenue, Suite 100
Cypress, CA 90630
pbonina@paragon-partners.com
Tel.: 714.379.3376 ext 109
Cell: 714-264-3611

From: Michael Leifer <mleifer@palmierilawgroup.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 11:55 AM

To: Phillip Bonina <pbonina@paragon-partners.com>; Colin Valles <cvalles@paragon-partners.com>
Cc: Michelle Pase <mpase@palmierilawgroup.com>

Subject: FW: City of Lake Forest adv. Forest Glen

Please confirm receipt and response. See below, Mr. Bonina.
Thanks.

Mike

Michael H. Leifer, Partner

mleifer@palmierilawgroup.com

3 Park Plaza, Suite 1950

Irvine, CA 92614
949-851-7294

From: Michael Leifer

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 9:41 AM

To: cvalles(@paragon-partners.com

Cc: Michelle Pase <mpase@palmierilawgroup.com™; Erin Naderi <enaderi@palmierilawgroup.com>
Subject: City of Lake Forest adv. Forest Glen

Colin:

Good morning,

We will reiterate. My office is the contact point for this matter.

Not Mr. Harris. Not Mr. Harris at his home address. Not Lyon Living. Not Heather Heartt. Not Jim Harrison.

My office is the contact point for this matter.

Please respond back confirming your understanding.
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Thanks.
Mike

CAUTION: Think Security! This email is not from someone at the City of Lake Forest. Do not click any links or open
any attachments you are not expecting.
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